2022 Parent/Child/Teacher Goal-Setting Conferences:

Your child’s Interim reports will be going home Friday April 1st, with your child.

We have scheduled our interview evenings for Thursday April 7th from 3-8pm and Tuesday April 12th
from 3-8pm. Bookings will open this Monday March 28th beginning at 3pm using the same system as

last year; by logging in to the website https://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/ where you will be able to
book a time and date that suits. A reminder that this year we will not be having In-Person conferences,
they will only be via Video Conference using Zoom.

To book your appointment please sign in to www.schoolinterviews.co.nz and click on Make a Booking.

The booking code for our school will be fgjrw (case sensitive) and you will be able to make multiple
bookings if you have more than one child at the school. Follow the instructions to choose a date and
time that suits.

If you have any difficulties please contact the school office. We will also have a kiosk available in the
school office for us to make a booking on your behalf if you do not have access to the internet at home.

If you have not made a booking using our online portal www.schoolinterviews.co.nz by Wednesday April
6th, then a time slot will be allocated to you by your child's kaitiaki/teacher and sent home on Thursday.
A reminder that we ensure that every parent is met to discuss your child's interim report and to set goals
for the remainder of the year. If the allocated dates/times do not suit you, please contact your child's
kaitiaki to set up an alternative time to meet.


https://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/
https://zoom.us/
http://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz
http://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz

